VBS Important Information 
Welcome to the VBS registration. In this small document we cover a few important FAQ’s.
We are looking to host the VBS July 22nd to July 26th at the church. We need 8 kid participants to run the event. We will check on July 1st if we have the numbers and if not we will email registrants ASAP so they can make other plans. 

We can only accept a maximum of 30 registrants based on the volunteer numbers for our safety policies. 

We request that as a full day gathering you the parents provide lunch and an afternoon snack for the kids. A morning snack will be provided. 

The event will be nut free and shellfish free. That means all food brought into the church has to not contain any nuts or shellfish. We have a fridge for food to be placed in if needed during VBS. 

We will be going to the park behind the church as part of the afternoon activities. By registering your kids for this event, you are consenting to them being taken to the park.  If you need to schedule a pickup during the day when we are at the park, please speak to the VBS volunteers in the morning. 

There will be photos taken at this VBS, please sign the consent form online and bring it in or you can sign one in person the first day. 



